
     
 

 

 

30 April 2024 

 

Once upon a time… 

We were truly “blown out of this world” by the effort that our 

teachers and pupils put into last week’s literacy programme. The school was decorated so beautifully and it 

was truly a “Wonderland experience” to see the dressed-up pupils and teachers.  

We also thank you, preschoolers, for the bicycles and cake sale goodies. What a fabulous celebration!  

As it was simply impossible to select the best decorated door, we decided to reward all our pupils with 

civvies to thank them for their efforts. Grade RRR-4 may wear civvies on Friday and Grade 5-7 may wear 

civvies on Thursday. 

As most of our parents did not have the privilege of seeing the doors, we have concluded our newsletter 

with a collage to show you what our school and some of the teachers looked like. 

 

More Friday fun… 

Grade 5-7 are off to acrobranching on Friday. Enjoy the high-flying, death-defying, tree-trying day!  

Our preschoolers will be treated to an environmental show to kick off the weekend.  

 

Punctuality is powerful… 

A reminder that the school bell rings at 7h30. We expect our pupils to be 

present every morning by 7h20. We do understand that emergencies pop up, 

but if your child is perpetually late, we will unfortunately resort to issuing 

demerits (for three late arrivals). Please make the effort of being on time. Late 

children start their day distressed and embarrassed. Please don’t put your child 

in this position. 

As to our collection times, our school closes strictly at 17h30 daily.  

We will fine late pickups very severely, and regard late fetching as 

disrespectful to our staff members.   

 

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag Thursday morning. Please report badly damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

or with a general email if you’d prefer.  

Pizza orders for Friday will be taken in on Thursday at the office for R35. No orders will be taken for Grade 

5-7. 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy Worker’s Day tomorrow! 

 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8
mailto:admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


